
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P. Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:12:17 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:15 AM
Subject: FW: PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P. Murphy
 
 
 
From: Nancy C [mailto:nanc6109@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:36 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P. Murphy
 
I'm oppose and hope you take into consideration how our neighbors, friends and family from
PEI and sistering provinces are expressing that you should decline the application from DP
Murphy please!!
This is a community that has built and battled many pros & cons and will continue in doing so.
I'm appalled why D.P. Murphy wants to build within this area that already has 3 fueling
stations while other neighbouring communities have had their service stations shut down and
wish to see closer outlets within them.
 
Thank you so much for your time and I will hope for the best outcome ❤

~Nancy Curtis~ 
Galaxy S22+
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